
Or maybe I am…
Earlier this evening I was saying that I’m not much of a geek.
Shortly after I wrote that post, I had 5 computers running in
the house, and I was using all of them. Timeshare to be sure,
but I was popping from one machine to the next just relaxing…

Yes, I did say relaxing. I was into my 4th or 5th setup of
Puppy Linux, trying to get it to recognize and use one of my
wireless adapters. No go so far, even when two of the adapters
are readily recognized by my other versions of Linux. It looks
like it recognizes it, but for some reason it will not log on
to the network. I guess I have more studying to do.

I had my other Linux box working updating some software to try
out for video editing. If it works out on the current box,
Linux may replace Windows on my main box. I like the software
so far, but I want to make sure it does everything my current
programs do.

I was doing some picture and video filing on my main box and
that was just computer time intensive. I was just there to
press the OK button.

The 4th computer was my main laptop. It was busy moving files
to and from the 5th and final computer. I was also busy
touring the internet while all this was going on. I switched
back and forth between my laptop and my Working wireless Linux
box. Depending on which one had the most/least processing
going on.

I think I was able to turn off the text messaging on my cell
phone. I’m fairly certain it got my daughters’ phones too. Oh
well, it was pay by the message, so I won’t miss it, I hope
they don’t. If they do, they can get their own phones. They
aren’t the ones paying for it, so I get to choose. [evil grin]
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